To all our Food Pantry Recipients:

The Food pantry will be closed for the month of August. We will resume service for our
regularly scheduled 4t Saturday distribution on the following dates:

September 28

October 26

November 23

The December distribution will be on Saturday December 21.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 856-327-7810 or check out our

Facebook page for updates at:
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